
Two New Marshals 
For Allendale 

Appointments Made 
At Council Meeting 

Allendale Borough Council meeting 
Thursday evening approved the ap• 
pointments of Werner Baarck of Dale 
A venue and Kenneth M. Booth of 
West Maple Street as new marshals. 

i Baarck is the building superintendent 
and Booth is president of the Allen• 
dale Fire Department. 

John Lothian, chairman of the fi. 
nance committee, reported that after 
paying off all bills presented at the 
meeting, there is a bank balance for 
the Borough of $20,190.49. Lothian 
also submitted the report of David 
M. Colburn, tax collector which 
listed all outstanding taxes as of 
March 1, 1943. 

Chairman Carl Wehner, of the 
water committee, announced that 
water service had been discontinued 
for four delinquent residents. who 
had promptly paid up the bill ;ind 
the service charge for turning on 
the meter. He urged all residents 
to co-operate promptly in paying 
water bills. 

Police Problems 
A talk on wartime police problems 

will be given by Detective Edward 
Shaheen of the Ridgewood Police 
Barracks of the New Jersey State Po­
lice this Thursday evening to Allen­
dale Marshals it was announced by 
J. George Christopher, public safety 
commissioner. 

The 1943 borough budget passed its 
final reading and adoption. 

During the- evening the annual re-l port of the Holiday Observers was 
read, which included recommenda­
tions for 1943 membership. 
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